
Gilliam, Allen 

From: Gilliam, Allen 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 10:14 AM 
To: Nancy Busen (I\IBusen@bentonvillear.com) 
Subject: AR0022403_Bentonvilies November 2012 Annual Pretreatment Report replyjOl21206 
Attachments: ClosurePlanChklisFRM.doc 

Nancy, 

Your November 2012 annual Pretreatment report was received, deemed complete and compliant with 
the Federal Pretreatment Regulation's POTW reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(i). 

There are no further actions deemed necessary at this time. 

Please keep this office informed of Kraft's disposition as they begin closing their operations. I have 
an example closure plan (attached) which is not required, but a document that may be prudent to 
have Kraft fill out for your files. Requiring them to complete and submit this form may help ensure the 
facility will not slug load your wastewater treatment plant with waste chemicals or unusable product 
as they dismantle their equipment and clean out their inventory. 

Sincerely, 

Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682 0625 




